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Upcoming Events 

March Dinner Meeting 

03-15-2017:  6:00 – 8:00 pm 

April Dinner Meeting  

04-19-2017:  6:00 – 8:00 pm 

Professional Development Day 

05-18-2017:  8:30 am – 4:30 pm 

 

 

From the President’s desk 
 

Dear PMI UNY Member: 
 

Happy Anniversary! This is a special year for our Chapter as 2017 marks the 

40th Anniversary of the Upstate New York Chapter of PMI. Our year has 

already gotten off to a great start with the Chapter’s recently renovated website. If you 

haven’t seen it yet, check it out! 
 

January Chapter meeting, which was co-hosted with the Albany Capital District Chapter of 

the International Institute of Business Analysis (IIBA) enjoyed a presentation by Jon Haverly, who 

captivated those in attendance as he discussed “Into the Heart of a Project: Driving Project 

Results Through Engagement”.   
 

In February, we had several exciting events. Our PMP Certification Preparation Class kicked off 

on Thursday, February 2nd. Participants in this class are not only well-prepared but also very 

successful in passing the exam. On February 15th, we held a very successful, free Career 

Enrichment Event which included breakout sessions with information on job networking 

strategies and tools regarding resume, cover letter preparation, interviewing skills and resume 

critiquing. Recruiting firms, private companies (including TEK Systems, NTT Data, Maximus, 

FUSCO Personnel, CTS (Computer Technology Services), MicroKnowledge/ProKnowledge and 

Tech Valley Talent) and subject matter experts were available to discuss current and potential 

Project Management opportunities in the Capital District. Following this event was the February 

Chapter Meeting during which one of our members, John Sullivan, discussed “Writing About 

Your Job: The Motivations and Benefits of Publishing”. Also, on Tuesday, February 21st, we had 

a special event at Aperitivo Bistro in Schenectady where a presentation on the challenges of 

running a hospitality business, related to project management was given by a corporate 

executive from Mazzone Hospitality. 
 

Our March Chapter Meeting is being co-hosted with the NYS Forum, a non-profit organization 

whose mission is to advance New York State's public sector information technology (IT) 

practices through collaboration and knowledge transfer with the New York State IT business 

and government communities. Deb Snyder, Deputy Chief Information Security Officer, NYS 

Office of Information Technology Services Enterprise Information Security Office will speak on 

“Identify, plan and manage various elements and aspects of project security”.  
 

 Kathy Sheehan, Mayor of Albany, will be our guest speaker for the April 2017 - Membership 

Appreciation Meeting. 

 

Our Professional Development Day (PDD) is scheduled for Thursday, May 18th, where 

“Innovation and Creativity Guru, Customer Experience Expert, Employee Engagement 

Engineer”, Jeff Tobe, will discuss “cOLOriNg OUtsiDe tHe LiNes!™ …Creating a NEW Project 

Management Experience”. 
 

In recognition of our 40 year Milestone, PMI has donated US $3,500 for a PMI Upstate New York 

Chapter Milestone Professional Development Scholarship for one or more chapter members 

and/or individuals in our community. This professional development scholarship will enable the 

chapter to support the continuing education of project management practitioners, as well as 

promote lifelong learning that advances knowledge of the field. Please check the PMI UNY 

Chapter Milestone Scholarship section in this newsletter for more details. 
 

Finally, it is that time of year once again when we elect our Board of Directors. The PMI UNY 

Board is a cohesive group providing wisdom, experience, and diversity to responsibly govern 

our chapter. Please check the Featured Article section on how to Step Up to the PMI Board of 

Directors! 
 

Best regards,  
 

Carol Fitzgerald, PMP 

President 

PMI Upstate New York Chapter, Inc. 

Upstate New York Chapter, Inc. 

Table of Contents 

Upcoming Events…………..1 

From the President’s desk...1 

Did you know?.....................2 

2017 Chapter Membership 

Anniversaries………………...2 

Finance News……………….2 

Membership News…………2 

Pictorial–Career Enrichment 

Event………………………….3 

PMI UNY Program 

Committee Member – 

Opportunities………………..3 

Professional Development 

News………………………….3 

2017 Professional 

Development Day…………3 

Pictorial–February Dinner 

Meeting………………………4 

Programs News……………..4 

Communications and 

Marketing News…………….4 

Administration News……….4 

Featured Article…………….4 

PMI UNY Chapter Milestone 

Scholarship…………………..6 

PMINJ Symposium 2017…...6 

About PMI UNY Chapter….7 

Board of Directors………….7 

PM Cartoon / Satire………..7 

Program Directors………….7 

 

mailto:newsletter.pmiuny@gmail.com
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/march2017dinnermeeting
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/april2017dinnermeeting
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/pdd2017
http://pmiuny.org/index.php
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/pmpprepclassspring2017
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/careerenrichmentevent
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/careerenrichmentevent
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/feb2017dinnermeeting
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/feb2017dinnermeeting
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/specialeventfeb2017
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/march2017dinnermeeting
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/april2017dinnermeeting
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/april2017dinnermeeting
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/pdd2017
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/component/contact/contact/83-officers/10-carol-fitzgerald-pmp


 

 

February 2017.  PMI UNY Chapter, Inc. ©                                                                                                                                                                 2 

 

PM Matters 

Did you know? 

John Andrew, PMP, former 

chapter President  was 

awarded the “Presidential 

Award of Excellence” in 

October 2016, for his tireless 

work and valuable contribution 

to the chapter. 
 

Ken Lanoue, PMP, Director of 

the PMP Prep Class, was 

recognized for his Outstanding 

Achievement to the success of 

the PMP Prep Class. 
 

Our 600th chapter member, 

Andrew Youngs, was 

recognized at the January 2017 

chapter meeting. 
 

Sandra Costanzo, PMP, 

received the Outstanding 

Achievement Award for her 

contributions as the first chapter 

director. She brought a 

formalized process to engaging 

and tracking volunteers and 

paved the way for the twenty 

director positions that the 

chapter has now implemented. 
 

Karen Huggins, PMP was 

awarded the Chapter’s first Life 

Time Achievement Award on 

01/21/2015 for her significant 

contributions to the annual 

Professional Development Day. 
 

Our oldest chapter membership 

is held by Bruce Oswald, PMP, 

(former chapter president) who 

joined in 1994. 
 

2017 Chapter Membership 

Anniversaries 

Oldest Chapter Member 

Bruce Oswald (joined in 1994) 
 

20 Years 

Robert Loughran 
 

15 years 

Gail Benmosche 

Michele Cole 

Richard Green 

Michael McCarthy 

Deidre Murphy 

Charles Powers 

Evan Schiele 

Robert Silvanic 

Timothy Sorrentino 
 

10 Years 

Don Bekkering 

Ann Curro 

Stewart Dutfield 

Joshua Freddoso 

Kathleen Gorman 

Tara Hicks 

Finance News 

Chair – Debbie Atlas, PMP 
The PMI UNY Chapter Finance Committee now consist of the following committee leaders, in addition to the 
chair: 

¶ Program Director – Treasurer, Tom Doyle, PMP 

¶ Program Director – Revenue, Karen Huggins, PMP 
In addition to the above, three additional committee members have joined the finance team 

Membership News 

Message from Norine A. Kenny, PMP, Vice-President of Membership 
The mission of Membership is to make sure that members are getting the benefits that they want, meet the 
members’ needs as well as respond to your needs. Please feel free to contact Norine A. Kenny, PMP, VP of 
Membership (projectnorine@nycap.rr.com), Jim Warfield, PMP, Director of Member Services (new members), 
(jdwarfield@hotmail.com), Melody Kot, CAPM, Director of Member Experience 
(pmiuny.memberexperience@gmail.com) regarding membership, concerns, or any questions or suggestions 
that you may have. 
 

Career Enrichment Event, February 15, 2017 
The chapter held a Career Enrichment Event on Wednesday, February 15, 2017, at the Desmond, prior to the 
February chapter meeting. There were seven hiring companies present: (MicroKnowledge/ProKnowledge, TEK 
Systems, CTS (Computer Technology Services, MAXIMUS, NTT Data, FUSCO Personnel, and Tech Valley Talent). 
Along with the hiring companies, there was resume critiquing and a presentation on resume tips. It was 
attended by over 75 people. It was a huge success. Special thanks go to MicroKnowledge/ProKnowledge and 
TEK Systems for their sponsorship; TEK Systems, NTT Data, and Patricia Theriault for resume critiquing. And 
Patricia Theriault for her presentation on resume tips. The volunteers who supported the event, the 
Membership Committee along with Joann Clute, Mandy McCord, and Ryan Burke of TEK Systems. Volunteers 
who assisted on the day of the event included: Ed McNamara, Lynette Seawall, Justin Waterman, and Eddy 
Abraham. 
 

Chapter Member User Guide 
At each chapter meeting, there is a “Chapter Member User Guide” available at the Member Table that details all 
of the benefits of chapter membership. If you cannot attend a meeting, please contact Jim Warfield and he will 
be happy to send you a guide. 
 

Volunteer Administration 
If you are interested in volunteering and supporting chapter initiatives, please contact the Volunteer 
Administration team by sending an e-mail to volunteers.pmiuny@gmail.com. 
 

Membership Renewal  
Several months before your PMI Membership expires you will be contacted by PMI regarding renewal. Please 
remember to keep your membership active, so that you can enjoy the many benefits of PMI and chapter 
membership. If you have any questions about renewing your membership please contact PMI at www.pmi.org 
or you can contact them by calling (610) 356-4600.  Please feel free to also contact Melody Kot, CAPM Director 
of Member Experience, if you should have any additional questions. 
 

 

Welcome New Members 

Ashok Adikoppula Dennis Ippoliti Robert Pingelski Robert Titov 

Luz M Colomba 
Calligan  

Jagannath 
Jagathalaprathaban 

Sandra Power Anna Tu 

Ledun Akyuz Shweta Joshi Prem Prasanna Kumar Theresa Vamvalis 

Simone Couture Kalpeshkumar Kathiriya Linda Roberts Neil Vanderstock 

Cheryl Corning Christopher Kondracki John Ryan Joseph Vendetti 

Alec Daley Abhishek Kumar Anthony Salinas Linda Verde 

Roy Davis Joelle Kunkel Katelynn Smith Schyrell Walters 

Geoffrey Frey Dermot McArdle Nicole Snyder Karl Yamin 

Debbie Granelli Steven Meyers Michael Spadoni Andy Youngs 

Cody Hinrichs  Bobbi Nelson Brad Sprecher  

Amber Hunter Crystal Nussbaumer Ian Rod Sidney St. George  

 

mailto:jdwarfield@hotmail.com
mailto:volunteers.pmiuny@gmail.com
http://www.pmi.org/
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Pictorial–Career Enrichment Event 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PM Matters 

 

2017 Chapter Membership Anniversaries - мл ¸ŜŀǊǎ /ƻƴǘΩŘΥ 

Roger Jestel Nathan Kroop Robert Madan Paul Morris 

Heather Mullins Brian O’Connell Dennis O’Dell Allena Ramana 

Thomas Roe Kristen Scheffer Mark Smrstik Paula Storonsky 

2017 Chapter Membership Anniversaries - 5 Years: 

Roger Ajamiam Briti Bose Christopher Brozek Lori Carpenter Berry 

Susan Conway Tonya Burandt Hansen Joseph Czarnecki Alfred Drozal 

John Eberlin Mary Hayden-Cook Kathleen Guay Denise Green 

Erica Heintz Kevin Magbitang Kyle Kelliher Siddhartha Jain 

Ellen Kelly Carolyn Maurice Maura Kenny William Kerr 

Judy Lemza Bennett McEwan Katie McQuire Mandy McCord 

Edward Murphy Raymond Murrell Carol Oren Kevin Owens 

Patricia Quinn Anna Panchyshyn Geoffrey Plante Angela Schauer 

Ellen Thomas Robert Van Auken Christopher Tully Angela Wood 

 

Top Ten Companies (our members work for): 

1. New York State 2.  NYSTEC 3.  MAXIMUS 4.  Global Foundries 

5.  Key Bank 6.  NTT Data 7.  Excelsior College 8.  Albany  Medical Center 

9. Bank of America 10. COINS   

Top Ten Industries (our members work for): 

1. IT  2. Government 3. HealthCare 4. Consulting 

5. Training 6.  Construction 7.  Manufacturing 8.  Financial Services 

9. Telecom 10. Pharmaceutical   
 

PMI UNY Program Committee Member – Opportunities   

Program Committee Members receive 5 PDUs for serving as committee members. 
 

Sign-Up 

Please click the following link to learn more about each program committee functions:  

PMI UNY Program Committee Members 
 

Just select the program committee you wish to join via the following link: 

PMI UNY Program Committee Sign-Up 

Professional Development News 

VP - Jo Ann Clute, PMP 

PMP Exam Prep Class  

Lynne Baumgras, PMP and Shiva Patil, PMP are the new Co-Directors for the Spring 2017Exam 

Prep Class. 
 

2017 Professional Development Day 

Our Professional Development Day 2017 is scheduled for Thursday, May 18th, where 

“Innovation and Creativity Guru, Customer Experience Expert, Employee Engagement 

Engineer”, Jeff Tobe, will discuss “cOLOriNg OUtsiDe tHe LiNes!™ …Creating a NEW Project 

Management Experience”. 
 

New Continuing Certification Requirements System (CCRS) 

Follow this link to read about the New Continuing Certification Requirements System (CCRS)  

by VP - Jo Ann Clute, PMP. 
 

eLearning Opportunities 
NEED PDUôs? Click here to utilize some Free eLearning Web Sites. 

http://pmiuny.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=341:pmi-uny-program-committee-opportunities&catid=127:management
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PMIUNYCommitteeSignUp
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/pdd2017
http://pmiuny.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=343:new-pdu-reporting&catid=81:education
http://pmiuny.org/index.php/professsionaldevelopment/profdevelearningopportunities
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Pictorial–February Dinner Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PM Matters 

Programs News 

1st Vice-President,  Timothy Sorrentino , PMP & 2nd-VP,  Cheryl Patack , PMP 

On Wednesday, March 15, 2017, Deb Snyder, Deputy Chief Information Security Officer; NYS 

Office of Information Technology Services Enterprise Information Security Office will speak on 

“Identify, plan and manage various elements and aspects of project security” in a Joint PMI 

and NYS Forum Meeting. On Wednesday, February 15, 2017, John Sullivan (a member of the 

Upstate NY Chapter and a founder and member of the Dayton / Miami Valley (Ohio) 

Chapter) spoke on the topic: Writing About Your Job: The Motivations and Benefits of 

Publishing. On Wednesday, January 18, 2017, Jon Haverly spoke on, “Into the Heart of a 

Project: Driving Project Results Through Engagement.” On Wednesday, November 16, 2016, 

William C. Trigg, III, Ph.D., Chief Executive Officer of the Make-A-Wish Foundation of Northeast 

New York, spoke on the Power of a Wish. 
 

In addition to the monthly Chapter meetings, PMIUNY’S Event Planning Committee has also 

held two Special Events for the 2016-2017 program year:  a cocktail party at Aperitivo Bistro on 

Tuesday, February 21st in Schenectady and a tour of the Artisanal Brew Works, 42 Geyser 

Road, Saratoga Springs, NY 12866 on Tuesday, November 29, 2016. 
 
 

If you are interested in helping to plan chapter meetings or special events, please sign up on 

the chapter’s website. We eagerly welcome your input and ideas! 

Communications and Marketing News 

Co-Chair – Togba Doe, PMP & Co-Chair  Angela Wood, PMP 

The Communications’ team exultantly welcomes Uma Kadaramandalgi, PMP as the Program 

Director for Communications. The marketing team is implementing plans to expand marketing 

efforts beyond current chapter membership to attract individuals in the local PM community, 

companies, groups, and schools. You may contact Amanda Pawlowski, Program Director for 

Marketing via email (AmandaNPawlowski@maximus.com) if you have contacts and/or 

suggestions for which companies, groups and schools we should focus on. Also, as we have 

begun more active social media presence; we welcome ideas for posts that may help 

increase local awareness of our chapter. We eagerly welcome your input and ideas for the 

monthly newsletter as well as other marketing and communications efforts. Volunteers can 

sign up on the chapter’s website. 
 

Administration News 

Chair – Praveen Karanjkar, PMP 

We are excited to announce our new single sign-on website. 

 

Pictorial–February 2017 Dinner Cont’d. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Featured Article 

¶ PMI UNY Chapter: Step Up to the PMI Board of Directors! 
¶  

¶ Dear PMI UNY Chapter Member, 
¶  

¶ It’s that time of year once again when we elect our Board of Directors. The PMI UNY Board is a 

cohesive group providing wisdom, experience, and diversity to responsibly govern our 

chapter. Board members are elected to two-year staggered terms so that we retain continuity 

in planning, creating, and executing strategic initiatives. The Board and its volunteers drive our 

relevance and strength as a professional organization. This past year we met and exceeded 

our goal of 600 members, a substantial accomplishment. 

http://pmiuny.org/index.php/general-events/specialeventfeb2017
mailto:AmandaNPawlowski@maximus.com
https://pmiuny.org/index.php
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PM Matters 

¶  

¶ As we celebrate our 40th anniversary in 2017, we hope that your passion and commitment to 

Project Management will drive you to participate now and in the future. Below are the 

specifics. 
¶  

¶ Overview 

¶ Some positions on the PMI UNY Board of Directors are open effective June 1, 2017 as the two 

year terms of the incumbents are expiring (with the exception of the President). The terms for 

these openings are June 1, 2017 through May 31, 2019. This is an excellent opportunity for 

current members to become more active in the governance of the PMI UNY chapter. 

 

¶  

¶ Eligibility, Responsibilities, & PDUs 

¶ To run for a Board position, candidate must be a PMI UNY member in good standing and a 

regular attendee of the monthly meetings. Members in good standing are current in payment 

of membership dues. Regular attendees have attended at least four (4) meetings in the last 

PMI year. For details, refer to the PMI UNY bylaws. Board members are expected to attend 

monthly chapter meetings and monthly Board meetings. Board members receive ten PDUs for 

serving on the Board. 

¶  

¶ Election Activities 

¶ · Communications – Candidate may communicate one-on-one regarding seeking a Board 

position only if the communication focuses on candidate’s qualifications. Mass 

communications are prohibited. Candidate may not make reference to any other candidate 

or any existing or past board members / directors 

¶ · Campaign materials – No candidate or PMI member may utilize any campaign materials 

such as posters, buttons/lapel pins, group activities or sponsorships 

¶ · Candidate communications with PMI – Candidate should discuss the position with former 

directors or a member of the nominating committee 

¶  

¶ Board Positions 

¶ Board candidates do not run for a specific position. Candidates run "at large." Newly-elected 

(and re-elected) Board members are appointed to specific positions on the Board by a vote 

of the current members of the PMI UNY Board of Directors. 

¶  

¶ Voting 

¶ Any current member can vote.  Members can cast votes in one of two ways. 

¶ 1. Via Survey Monkey (electronic) no later than Monday, April 17, 2017 

¶ 2. At the April 19th PMI UNY Chapter meeting 

¶  

¶ Entering a Ballot 

¶ If you wish to run for a Board Position, complete the Candidate Bio Form and return to Lynette 

Seawall, PMP at no later than Wednesday, March 15, 2017. There are no exceptions to this 

deadline. 

¶  

¶ Schedule 

¶ Distribute information and bio sheet 3/2/2017 

¶ Issue slate of candidates  3/17/17 

¶ Electronic balloting   3/18– 4/19/17 

¶ In-person balloting   4/19/17 (Chapter Meeting) 

¶ Announce results   4/19/17 

¶  

¶ We encourage you and your colleagues to consider joining our team and contributing to our 

PMI UNY Chapter's success. 

¶  

¶ Thank you for your participation, 

¶  

¶ Lynette Seawall, MBA, PMP, CPBA                                                                          Barb Glasser, PMP 

VP, Special Projects                                                                                 Board Secretary 

PMI Upstate New York Chapter, Inc.                                        PMI Upstate New York Chapter, Inc. 

 

 

http://pmiuny.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=category&id=110&Itemid=135&acm=435_172
http://pmiuny.org/index.php?subid=435&option=com_acymailing&ctrl=url&urlid=28&mailid=172
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PM Matters 

PMI UNY Chapter Milestone Scholarship 
 

In recognition of our Chapter’s 40th Anniversary, the Project Management Institute has 

donated a PMI Chapter Milestone Professional Development Scholarship in honor of the PMI 

Upstate NY Chapter for reaching its 40-year milestone.  The scholarship, valued up to $3,500, 

may be awarded in whole or in part to one or more individuals. 
 

To apply for this scholarship, please complete the Professional Development and Training 

Scholarship Application. When you complete the application, you will be considered for all 

professional development scholarships for which you meet the criteria, so separate 

applications are not required. 
 

Applications from interested candidates must be received by PMI Educational Foundation 

(PMIEF) no later than April 1, each year. Notification of application status will be made to the 

email address you provide in your scholarship application.  To be eligible for this scholarship, 

the applicant must live in the area that the PMI Upstate NY Chapter serves.  Upon award, the 

recipient must register and pay for his/her professional development course and then send 

confirmation of registration and payment to PMIEF. Upon receipt of this documentation, PMIEF 

will reimburse the recipient(s) up to the value of the scholarship amount awarded. 
 

Click here to review the guidelines for Professional Development and Training Scholarships. 

 

PMINJ Symposium 2017 
 

Dear Upstate NY Chapter: 
 

Happy New Year from the PMINJ Symposium Team! 
 

We would like to extend an invitation to your Chapter members to attend the PMINJ Chapter 

Seminar and / or Symposium at the PMINJ member discounted rate.  The Sunday Seminar will 

be on April 30, 2017 and our yearly Symposium on Monday May 1, 2017, at The Pines Manor in 

Edison, NJ.  
 

PMINJ Symposium 2017 
INNOVATION:  Transforming Methods, Ideas & Products 
Our speaker presentations will target seasoned project managers working across the IT, 

Pharmaceutical, Financial, Construction, and Government industries. Three (3) keynote 

speakers and three (3) track speakers will inspire and motivate you and your project teams to 

be INNOVATIVE and find new and better solutions for your business. 
 

David Barrett will be presenting our Sunday seminar (afternoon workshop), “From a Good 

Project Manager to a Great Leader” and our Monday morning keynote, "The Keys to Our 

Success - Lessons Learned from 25 of our Best Project Managers". 
 

Please visit our Symposium pages at http://www.pminj.org/17-smp/smp.mr to see the Agenda 

and additional details for our Speakers.  Follow the directions below to register and get the 

PMINJ member rate ($50 discount) for this event. 
 

1. Go to https://olr.pminj.org 
2. Create a guest account and login 
3. Select the Seminar, Symposium, or both products 
4. In the code field, remove the space and insert the code – Sm17blT 
5. Complete the transaction. 
 

We look forward to meeting you at the PMINJ Symposium 2017! 
 

Best regards,  
 

Darlaine Scott McCoy, PMP 
VP, Symposium, PMINJ Chapter 
vp-symposium@pminj.org 
201-921-1730 
 

http://pmief.org/scholarships-grants-and-awards/scholarships/pmi-upstate-ny-chapter-milestone-scholarship
https://olr.pminj.org/
mailto:vp-symposium@pminj.org
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About PMI UNY Chapter 

 

Chapter Background 

- Nonprofit organization 

founded in 1977 

- Seventh oldest chapter of 

PMI 

- Volunteer run organization 

- 600+ members – PM’s and 

aspiring PM’s 

- More than 70% are PMP 

certified 

 

Chapter Mission 

- Forum promoting 

principles of PMI 

- Provide networking 

opportunities 

- Enable knowledge sharing 

and learning 

- Offer professional 

development 

opportunities 

- Grow the PM community 

in our region 

 

Core Operations (Services) 

- 7 Monthly Chapter Dinner 

Meetings 

- 1 Annual PDD (Professional 

Development Day) 

- 2 Semi-Annual PMP Prep 

Classes 

 

Chapter Organizational 

Structure 

- Led by a Chapter 

President 

- Functional Heads Lead 

Functional Areas 

o Membership 

o Finance 

o Professional 

Development 

o Events Planning 

o Marketing and 

Communications 

o Administration 

o Special Projects 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PM Matters 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

- John Andrew, PMP, Advisor 

 

- Carol Fitzgerald, PMP, President 

 

- Norine Kenny, PMP, VP Membership 

 

- Debbie Atlas, PMP, Treasurer 

 

- Tim Sorrentino, PMP, Chair, 

Programs 

 

- Cheryl Patack, PMP, Vice-Chair, 

Programs 

 

- Praveen Karanjkar, PMP, VP of 

Facilities and Reservations 

 

- Angela Wood, PMP, Co-Chair -

Marketing 

 

- Jo Ann Clute, PMP, VP Education 

and Certification 

 

- Lynette Seawall, PMP, VP Special 

Projects 

 

- Togba Doe, PMP, Co-Chair – 

Communications 

 

- Barb Glasser, PMP, Board Secretary 

Membership Committee 

- Chair, Norine Kenny, PMP 

- Program Director - Member 

Services, James Warfield, PMP 

- Program Director - Member 

Experience, Melody Kot, CAPM 

- Program Director - Volunteers, 

Joseph Richardson, PMP 
 

Finance Committee 

- Chair, Debbie Atlas, PMP 

- Program Director – Treasurer, Tom 

Doyle, PMP 

- Program Director – Revenue, 

Karen Huggins, PMP 
 

Professional Development Committee 

- Chair, Jo Ann Clute, PMP 

- Program Directors - PMP Prep 

Class, Lynn Baumgras, PMP and 

Shivakumar Patil, PMP 

- Program Director - PDD 

Administration, Maura Kenny, PMP 

- Program Director - PDD Publicity, 

Vacant 

- Program Director - eLearning, 

Andrew Youngs 

- Program Director - PDD 

Registrations, Venu Chadalavada, 

PMP 

- Program Director – PMIEF, Vacant 
 

Events Planning Committee 

- Chair, Timothy Sorrentino, PMP 

- Vice-Chair, Cheryl Patack, PMP 

- Program Director – Chapter 

Meetings, Kimberly Thomas 

- Program Director – Special Events, 

John Waechter, PMP 
 

Communications and Marketing 

Committee 

- Co-Chair – Communications, 

Togba Doe, PMP 

- Co-Chair – Marketing, Angela 

Wood, PMP 

- Program Director – 

Communications, Uma 

Kadaramandalgi, PMP 

- Program Director – Marketing, 

Amanda Pawlowski, PMP 
 

Administration Committee 

- Chair, Praveen Karanjkar, PMP 

- Secretary, Vice-Chair, Barb 

Glasser, PMP 

- Program Director – Secretary, 

Catherine Bienfait, PMP 

- Program Director – Facilities, Justin 

Waterman, PMP 

- Program Director-Web 

Technology, Shashi Kiran 

Program Directors 

 
Find us on the Web at: 
http://pmiuny.org/ 
 
E-mail: 
newsletter.pmiuny@gmail.com 
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